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RE: DA2019/0175 - 39 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097 

Dear council,
Given that parking on the Avenue (and all surrounding streets) is at a premium I would
like to be assured that the applicant does not intend increasing the width of the current
driveway, which would be to the detriment of all living locally.
I make this comment as I see in the plans that the garage is doubling in width. 
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